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Planning 

® Conceptualisation of the Public Participation Programme for the Draft Phase 

has been completed and distributed to Directorate and all H.O.D.’s 

Public Sector Hearings 

& Nicci is busy compiling the stakeholders list in terms of breaking it down into 

organisations. 

This includes removing duplicates and locating provincial, regional and 

satellite offices. 

MPD invoices for the Traditional Authorities Sector Hearing received. 

MPD paid the CA the R10 000,00 which was due to the CA after the Public 

Sector Hearing on Justice and the Judiciary. 

CPM and Provincial Liaison 

e Investigation into the dereliction of duty by SACS people in Empangeni is 

still in progress. 

The OPS Team is currently working on a proposal for a distribution strategy 

of the working draft.  



A meeting with the provincial Legislature in Gauteng did not materialise. 

Instead a meeting was held with the Provincial Sub-committees. 

Maphelo is currently networking with the legislature to ensure a future 

meeting. 

Workshops and briefing meetings are still taking place in the provinces. 

In the North West, briefing meeting had to be called off due to local 

government elections. 

Response to the CEP workshops have been positive. 

The IFP in Paulpietersburg (Northern Natal) requested workshops in the 

surrounding rural areas. As a response to the request the Co-ordinators have 

arranged 10 workshops for the area. 

Andile will receive amemorandum/statement from the "Walk to Talk" in East 

London on 23 September 1995. 

Maphelo will visit East London as part of an investigation into the alleged 

involvement of Nkuli in an accident. 

 


